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To whom it may concern,

This letter serves as a formal, written request on behalf of the North Carolina Agricultural Finance Authority 
for a wavier of the 210 day period contemplated by NCGS § 150B-21.1(a2) in conjunction with the submission 
of temporary rules 24 NCAC 02D .0101; 24 NCAC 02D .0102; 24 NCAC 02D. 0103; 24 NCAC 02D .0104; 24 
NCAC 02D .0105; and 24 NCAC 02D .0106. 

The General Assembly specifically authorized and mandated the adoption of temporary rules in 
S.L.2023-134, Section 10.1(c), which states that the NCAFA “shall adopt temporary rules to implement this 
section as soon as practicable. . . .”

Under this guidance, we are formally requesting the wavier in order to move forward with the adoption of 
temporary rules as directed. If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (919) 
745-9356, or anna.hayworth@ncagr.gov.

Sincerely, 

Anna R. Hayworth
Rule-making coordinator, NCAFA
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